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A WELCOME MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

On behalf of the Los Angeles County Asian American Employees
Association (LACAAEA), I would like to welcome you to our
2008 New Year “Meet and Greet” reception honoring our CEO
William T Fujioka. The LACAAEA officers and I appreciate your
attendance and continued support!

It is the beginning of a new year again. It is the time to reflect on
the past year, our good fortune, our good friends, and to make
plans for the future. For the Association it has been a very good
year. Since the Summer 2007 “Meet and Greet”, the LACAAEA
successfully participated and supported various events,
including All for the Love of Kids (sponsored by Supervisor
Antonovich) the Hispanic Manager's Association Awards
Ceremony, Los Angeles County Filipino American Employees
Association’s Annual Picnic and New Officer Induction, and the
Vietnamese Employees Association of Los Angeles County The
New Year Celebration. In addition, the Association has held its
24t annual Fish Fry in September and a Meet and Greet in
November. I look forward to the New Year bringing a number
of new activities for the Association with many opportunities to
stay connected with our old friends and to meet new ones. I
hope to see you there.

I am very proud that the Los Angeles County Asian American
Employees Association is able to honor William T Fujioka
tonight. Bill is the County’s very first Executive Officer and is the
first Asian American to hold either the chief administrative or
chief executive position in the County. The Association
welcomes him back to resume his County service after retiring
from his position as Chief Administrative Officer of the City of
Los Angeles, and looks forward to working with him in the
future.

“Meet and Greet” Reception
Honoring

CEO William T Fujioka

GREETINGS ...t Henry Yee, President
MISTRESS OF CEREMONIES.........ccccocoiiiiiiniiinine, Janice Fukai
Los Angeles County Alternate Public Defender
LION DANCE........ccocoiiiiiiii, Immortals Awakening Lion Club
DINNER......oooiiiii s
INTRODUCTION - GUEST OF HONOR............cucennn Shig Kikkawa

Past President, LACAAEA

CEO - WILLIAM T FUJIOKA

Chair, Board of Equalization

TOAST . Howard Takata
Past President, LACAAEA

CLOSING COMMENTS.......coiiiiii Henry Yee

RAFFLE (throughout the evening )........ccccccocevvvinniiinncnnnnns Irene Hamada
Second Vice President, LACAAEA

The LACAAEA would like to thank everyone who supported tonight’s event.



